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AREA PANEL 1 
7 MARCH 2007 
 
Report of Cabinet Member, Planning and Transportation 

 

PETITION – REPAIR TO DAMAGED TILED KERBS IN CHARTERHOUSE CLOSE, 
BREADSALL HILLTOP 

 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
  

1.1  A petition was received in November 2006 signed by 10 residents from Charterhouse 
Close requesting action to be taken to repair damaged tiled kerbs. 

1.2  It is accepted that works are required to replace the existing kerb units that residents 
have highlighted.  The blocks have suffered extensive frost damage and require 
replacing with concrete kerbing. 

1.3  A scheme to replace the kerbs with concrete kerbing has been included in a list of 
potential highway maintenance schemes for the financial year 2007/08.  The list of 
schemes was considered and approved by Council Cabinet on 20 February 2007.  It 
is therefore envisaged that the work will be carried out during summer 2007. 

1.4  A separate report appears elsewhere on the Area Panel agenda, which outlines the 
Cabinet approved work programme for 2007/08. 

 
PROPOSED ACTION 
  

2.1  The Area Panel is requested to note that the kerbing work on Charterhouse Close 
was included in the list of potential highway maintenance schemes for 2007/08.  This 
preparation pool has now been approved by Council Cabinet and it is envisaged that 
work will be carried out during summer 2007. 

2.2  The lead petitioner will be notified of the proposed action. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Background papers:  
List of appendices:  

 
John Edgar Telephone number 01332 715067  
e-mail john.edgar@derby.gov.uk 
None 
None  

 

ITEM 7c 


